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Robinson, Kelly

From: nancy deisch <buffaloridgeranch@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2018 8:03 AM
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: water quality on the Buffalo River

To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I would like to encourage you to enforce Act 335 of 2015 and 
be proactive in keeping the Buffalo clean.  I ride horses, kayak, 
or hike in and around the Buffalo a couple of days every week, 
and I have noticed already this year there is more algae 
gathering. ( I have not been in the lower area to report 
though.)  It doesn't seem right that we have laws to protect 
this unbelievable asset, and yet we are in court and writing 
letters for something that should be a given.   
Please initiate rulemaking to adopt NANTRAG's draft trading 
regulation--be proactive in the continual fight to save the 
Buffalo River! 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Deisch 
Buffalo River Back Country Horsemen of America 
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